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June 3, 1970 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Cog d' Or Press 
Route #.8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Harold: 

Thank you for your letters of 25 April and 19 May, 1970. I was pleased 
to learn that you had won the freedom of information lawsuit, and I hope that 
you are equally successful in the similar actions which are currently pending. 

I am enclosing a bibliography of mine. If there are any articles that 
you think would be helpful, let me know, and I shall see if I have an extra 
copy around. Insofar as Fisher is concerned, may I suggest that you check 
his bibliography in the Cumulative Medical Index and similarly, select those 
articles which you feel are relevant to your needs. 

The information concerning the x-rays is quite interesting. Let me know 
what you find out about them. 

I shall attempt to obtain a copy of any written materials prepared from 
the "Assassination Panel" at the Wichita meeting last month. Dr. Eckert is a 
good friend of mine, and whatever is available (if anything), I shall have no 
trouble in getting. 

With kind regards. 

Sincerely, 

Cyri 	Wecht, M.D., J.D. 
CHW/mg 
Enclosure (1) 


